
 

 

Children in Need 

This morning, the children were treated to a visit from Pudsey and Blush in readiness for Friday’s 

Children in Need. 

They brought a limited number of Pudsey teddy bears, which have been kindly organised by Newent 

Rotary Club, and will be available during break (KS2) and lunchtimes (KS1) in the playgrounds from 

tomorrow for a minimum donation of £2 each – correct money needed. They RRP at £6. 

If you would like a Pudsey Bear please send them in with cash tomorrow. They will be on a first come 

first served basis, and will be initially limited to one per child.  

All proceeds raised will go towards Children in Need. 

 


